
Year 13 
dress code

Students in year 13 at 
Nayland College have the 
option of not wearing 
school uniform unless 
representing the school 
at a special event. 

The school gives students the 
privilege and responsibility of 
managing themselves and making 
good decisions about what to wear.

The non-uniform dress code requires a 
standard of dress appropriate for our 
learning environment and can best be 
described as ‘smart casual’.

• Clothing should be clean, tidy and
must not offend others

• Logos and graphics must be
appropriate e.g. not offensive
nor promoting alcohol or illegal
substances

• Appropriate footwear is to be worn at
all times with closed-in shoes being
required for workshops

• Facial hair/beards must be neatly
trimmed and tidy

• Strapless garments are not acceptable

• There will be occasions where the
dress expectation is more formal, e.g.
senior prizegiving. Also, uniform will
be required when representing the
school at formal events.

We encourage students to take pride in 
their appearance and ask that parents 
support the school by ensuring that 
their son/daughter maintains a clean, 
tidy appropriate standard of dress.

*The Nayland College Senior Leadership
Team has the final say on what is
considered appropriate.




